
CMO-PR-OFF Archive Database - Unformatted Document 

"Lord Archer Letter to SofS - Draft Reply" 

Document Type: Formal 

File Title: CMO Private Office - Blood - General 

File Reference: CPC/01 1 Vol 2 

Restricted - Policy 

Filed by: Richard Kelly/PR-OFFIDOH/GB on 26/02/2007 at 10:48 

Created by: William Connon on 21/02/2007 at 12:14 

Named Security Prior To Moving To Archive: 

Nobody 
Richard Kelly/PR-OFF/DOH/GB 
All readers of the document database 

William Connon 

21/02/2007 12:14 

RESTRICTED - Policy 

cmo noted without comment RK 26/2/07 

Jacky, 

To: Jacky Buchan/PR-
OFF/DOH/GB aoRo-ci 

-' cc: Ailsa 
WighUPH6/DOH/GB(a,GRo-cc Zubeda 
Seedat/PH6/DOH/GBcGRo-cj, Linda Page/SSU/DOH/GB@`GRo-c9 
Mike De Silva/HPIHSD/DOH/GBdGRo c Gregory Hartwell/PR-
OFF/DOH/GBt GRo-c.l Jonathan Stopes-Roe/HP-
SL/DOH/GB@IGROc Lindsey Davies/HPIHSD/DOH/GB(u'.GRocj 
Hugh Nicholas/PH6IDOH/GB0oRo_cl Richard Kelly/PR_ 
OFF/DOH/GB GRo-cj <Karen.Arnoldl ciao -C 
Caroline. Lewis cieo-c
<Aileen.Keel GROC

<John.Brunton GRO-C s 
Andrew. Macleod GRO-C 

Sylvia.Shearergcr _ _ _ -GRo-c_ , Bushria 
5hafi/COMMS/DOH/GB p GR0-c l Michelle Lucas/PR-
OFF/DOH/GB, Elizabeth Woode 

to SofS - Draft Reply 

bcc: 
Subject: Lord Archer Letter 

As requested, I attach a draft letter for MS(PH) to send to Lord Archer following his 
letter to SofS regarding his inquiry. You asked for this by lunchtime today, hence this 
email cover note, rather than a formal submission. 

The advice is that we should not become involved in Lord Archer's Inquiry at all. The 
attached draft, which has been cleared by Perm Sec and Sol, takes a fairly robust line. 

Please see the final bullet concerning the need for a reply to Douglas Alexander. I have 
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not seen Lord Archer's letter to Douglas Alexander but have suggested that he simply 
forward a copy of our letter with a brief cover note. 

As I explained yesterday, we have very little information about the exact nature of the 
inquiry. I am concerned that if we enter into a dialogue about the details with either Lord 
Archer or the Haemophilia Society (HS) then we will simply become implicated in the 
inquiry, by association. I have therefore decided not to do this. 

The main points are: 

• It is recommended that no DH officials appear before this informal inquiry 
• The Inquiry is being launched by Lords Archer, Morris and Turnburg. 
• I am told that the inquiry is not directly linked to the Haemophilia Society, although 

Lord Morris is the President of the Society. 
• I have no specific information about the terms of reference, location, funding or 

what form exactly the inquiry will take. 
• I would not advise that we make any contact with those launching the inquiry to 

request further details. 
• The draft does offer to provide Lord Archer with a copy of the report currently being 

complied on all the documentation available to DH. You will be receiving a 
submission on this in the next few weeks. The report should be ready by the end of 
March 

• I will continue to monitor the situation and keep everyone fully informed of any 
developments. 

• I am copying this to the DA's for information, as I believe they will be taking a similar 
line. 

• I am also copying this to Bushira Shafi and Michelle Lucas so that this reply can 
also be sent to Douglas Alexander, who has received a similar letter. 

GRO-C 
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